
Boil Water Notice Lifted 

As of 12/13/2024 the Chemung 
County Health Department has 

approved cancellation of the Boil 
Water Notice issued by the  

Village of Millport on 12/10/2024. 

We have received laboratory confirmation that our water meets New York 
State standards following two consecutive days of testing. The notice was 
issued due to loss of water pressure in the distribution system resulting 

from a main break.  We apologize for the inconvenience. 
Please contact Millport Village Hall at 607-739-0703 if you 

have any questions. 


